

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

Tuesday 4th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your children have spent this morning with their new teachers. They have had a great morning and the transition has been a success. Reception will be spending the morning with their new teachers on Wednesday 12^{th} July.

Next year's classes are as below:

Current class	New Class	New Teachers and teaching assistants
RB	1H	Miss Howard (New teacher) Mrs Blower and Mrs Banks
RH	1B	Miss Baxter, Mrs Adcock and Miss O'Leary
1H	2H	Miss Hannah, Miss Harper and Miss Davis
1B	2M	Miss McAulay, Miss Eagle and Mrs Cammish
2M	3L	Mrs Lee and Miss Crabb
2H	3B	Miss Burd (New teacher) and Miss Hilton
3L	4 <i>C</i>	Mr Cummings and Miss Maloney
3F	4F	Mr Feeley, Miss Horan and Mr Lee
4 <i>C</i>	5M	Mrs McQuillan, Miss Spittlehouse and Mrs Little
4F	5 <i>C</i>	Miss Collins, Mr Anderson and Mr McHale
5 <i>C</i>	6H	Miss Howard, Mrs Gill and Mrs Byrne
5M	6M	Mrs Marsh, Mrs Cragg, Miss Dixon and Mrs Carr

As well as our teaching team we have a large team to support the children in and out of the classroom.

Sendco - Miss Owens
EAL teacher - Mrs Filim
Learning Mentor - Mr Bishop
DSL and attendance - Mrs Hird
SEN support - Miss Buchanan
Attendance officer - Miss Cavanagh

We are very excited with the staff team we have, and we are sure next year will be even better than this year.

























ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

Miss Hearty

I do however have some sad news for us as a school. Miss Hearty, our incredible Year 1 teacher, has decided the time is right to move home to Ireland. She is getting married this summer and she will be leaving us at the end of term to start her new life there.

We wish her well; she is an incredible teacher and an even better person. Anyone whose child has been taught by Miss Hearty will know what I mean. She will always be a part of our SMA family and I am sure you will all join me in wishing her the very best of luck for her wedding this summer and her future married life in Ireland.

Kind regards

Mr Griffiths

Headteacher





















